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KETTERING BOROUGH COUNCIL
Tenants Overview and Scrutiny Panel 
9th May 2013
Scrutiny Review – Introductory Tenancies
1
At the meeting held on Thursday 8th November, the Tenants Overview and Scrutiny Panel presented to the Tenants Forum its proposals for their first two reviews which were Connect and Introductory Tenancies. As the Connect Review has been concluded the panel are about to undertake the next review 
2.
The Tenants Overview and Scrutiny Panel decided to review the process of Introductory Tenancies, from accompanied viewing, the sign up process, and the tenancy visits at two weeks, three months and six months and the nine visit and month review.  The panel will also look at Introductory Tenancy reviews and extended tenancies. The main reasons for this:

· The panel noted that the performance information on introductory tenancies did not appear consistent with the 2 week, 3 and 6 month visits with the number of voids that we have at present. The panel would like to compare the number of properties let and the number of visits made. It was also felt that the questions asked at the 2 week visit could be more in depth.

· After a tenancy review, there is a lack of monitoring to find out what happens if the tenancy is extended, (do they then lead to successful tenancies or are they evicted/abandoned at a later stage). 

3.
The Panel will report to the tenants Forum at the following Tenants Forum Meetings 

· Initial Report 9th May 2013

· Update report 8th September 2013

· Update report 12th December 2013 

· Final recommendation report 13th March 2014
Martyn Lund
Chair, Tenants’ Overview and Scrutiny Panel  
1st May 2013
This report follows on from the report presented to the Tenants Forum on 8th November 2012. This  report outlines the review of Introductory Tenancies that the Panel are about to undertake 
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